
Announcement for September Payment and Deposit 
 
 September is the last month of working for the project. 
Chula would like to thank for your devotion and attempt for 
several months. However, we need to change the way we pay 
for September due to the hard traffic on Chula Graduation 
Ceremony days, September 28-29, 2017. We do not want you to 
spend more hours on the road. So, please be informed and 
cooperate with the following changes. 
 
For teachers who get money from bank transfer 
 

1. Payment will be transferred to your account as usual 
on September 29, 2017 

2. For deposit, please bring  record of working to Chula 
Unisearch by September 30. We will open office on 
Saturday, September 30, during 10.00-12.00 a.m. to 
collect record of working. After checking record of 
working, your deposit will be transferred to your 
account on Monday, October 2, 2017. 

 
For teachers who get cash 
 

1. Please bring record of working to Chula Unisearch on  
     September 30, during 10.00-12.00 a.m. You will get  
      cash for both September payment and deposit right    
     after we check your record of working. 

 
 Please make sure that your documents are submitted to 
Chula in order to avoid any problems. If your have any 
questions related to this matter, feel free to contact us. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation 
*********** 


